
From: Dale Bumstead   

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 4:40 PM 

Subject: Re: Leaders Table - October meeting 

 

Good afternoon to everyone, 

 

The direction from the last Leaders Table was to forward a letter onto Premier Eby and John Rustad, 

Leader of the Opposition, signed by each of the respective leaders of the North expressing the concern 

about the racism and anti indigenous comments that were expressed during the recent Provincial 

election.  

 

I have attached the draft of the letter which I am asking that you have placed on your council agendas in 

the hopes that we can have it supported by way of a motion or support according to your council 

procedures and returned to me signed by yourself or a designate. I will then go about consolidating all of 

the signatures onto a single letter and have it sent off appropriately.   

 

The process of having approx. 18 signatures makes it difficult to try and facilitate any type of further 

discussion or input into the wording of the letter.   It is my hope that you will find it acceptable to place 

in front of your councils and obtain their support to  sign it.  I am asking if you can please try and 

expedite the process of obtaining approval so we can get it sent off to the Premier and Mr. Rustad.  

 

Thank you everyone and please feel free to call me if you have any questions.  

  

 

 

Thank you 

Dale 

 








